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Blaire House of Milford
20 Claflin Street, Milford, MA 01757

Tel: 508.473.1272 • Fax: 508.634.3943
www.elderservices.com

DIRECTORY	 EXTENSION
Executive Director: Kyle Romano	 3500
Director of Nursing: Jennifer Capuzziello	 3541
Activities Director: Michael Croteau	 3519
Social Services: Paula Vician	 3590
Human Resources Director: Al Spittler	 3506
Business Office Manager: Cheryl Vignone	 3508
Plant Manager: Jeanne Coughlin	 3503
Food Services Director: Nick Hadges	 3502
Housekeeping/Laundry: Jeanne Coughlin	 3504
Blaire House of Milford is family owned and operated within an integrated care community, including: 
sub-acute rehabilitation, skilled nursing, adult day health, home care and senior transportation.  
As your needs change over time, we can provide the service necessary.

5
STARSTARSTAR

RATING

Blaire House of Milford is proud to announce that we have received a  

5-Star “Highest” Rating 
from the Federal Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services

for overall performance and quality measures in Skilled Nursing care.

Resident Deb Bellavance 
participating in a recent 
parachute game. 

Apple orchards are a perfect place to visit in the fall. On 
September 19th, the residents of the Blaire House Milford 
will visit Fairmount Fruit Farm in Franklin. The residents 
will have the chance to see goats and take in the sights 
and sounds of the farm and fall season.Singer John Kelly is 

becoming a fan favorite at 
Blaire House of Milford.

Fall is going to be a season of excitement for the 
Blaire House of Milford residents. All of our folks were 
extremely excited to hear John Kelly on September 
6th. He has become one of their new favorite 
entertainers. He is an extremely talented singer and 
is very personable with our seniors, making him a fan 
favorite across the board. 
Our residents are also looking forward to their next 
bus outing on Thursday, September 19th. Everyone 
enjoyed their previous bus outing, a trip to the Sky 
lunch buffet in Milford at the end of July. For this 
particular outing, we will be trying to venture out to 
a local farm/orchard to give our residents the taste 
of fall! The day will consist of relaxing at a beautiful 
farm, taking in the sights, sounds, and scents. It will be 
a wonderful experience for our residents and we are 
truly excited for the day. 
During the last week of September, our residents will 
be enjoying Cruise Week! This year, our residents will 
be going on a tour throughout Europe, hitting the 

countries of Ireland, France, and Italy. The week will 
consist of themed activities relative to each country. 
There will be a detailed slide show presentation of 
each country giving the residents the sensation that 
they will be traveling to these destinations. We are 
very excited for our residents.
In October, the residents will be looking forward to a 
new pet therapy activity, The Barn Babies! The Barn 
Babies are the ultimate pet therapy experience. Our 
folks will have the opportunity to hold numerous 
small farm animals including a goat, a pig, puppies, 
kitties, and bunny rabbits. The Barn Babies pet 
therapy program will be here on Tuesday, October 
8th. We are looking forward to the warmth, cuddles, 
and comfort that these adorable small animals will 
bring to our residents. We are also looking forward to 
the end of October when it is that time to get dressed 
up into our favorite outfits around Halloween time. 
There is a lot to look forward to in the fall. 

The residents are very excited to experience one last gasp 
of summer during our annual cruise week held the week 
of September 22nd. The residents will be making several 
stops throughout Europe including a trip through Italy.

Resident Joanne Taylor enjoying the musical 
performance by John Kelly.


